7 Twin Circle Drive, Arlington, MA 02474

Memorandum

To: Board of Selectmen, Arlington, Mass

From: Transportation Advisory Committee (TAC)

Subject: Bicycle Lanes on Park Avenue

Reference: ABAC Submittal to Board dated 3/8/10

Date: 17 March 2010

The TAC reviewed this suggestion by ABAC at its meeting on March 10th, and voted unanimously to support the recommendations.

These recommendations are in general below.

- 1. To stripe a shoulder line at about the width of a parking place from the curb in both directions:
- 2. To stripe bicycle lanes in both directions on Park Avenue from Park Avenue Circle to Wollaston Avenue;
- 3. Add signage if needed.

If accepted, TAC, ABAC and DPW will work out specifics prior to installation.

Respectfully submitted,

Ed Starr – Chair

Attachment: ABAC submittal to Board of Selectmen dated 3/8/10